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CITY OF ISLETON 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Isleton City Council will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. at Isleton Community Center, 208 
Jackson Blvd., to consider the following: 
 
General Plan Amendment GPA 2022-01; Update to the City of Isleton Housing 
Element for the Planning Period of 2021 through 2029. The Housing Element is part of 
the City’s General Plan, the State-mandated document that guides long-range growth and 
development decisions. The purpose of the Housing Element is to identify the City of 
Isleton’s existing and projected housing needs for households of all income levels, ages, 
and those with special needs. The Housing Element Policy Document states the City’s 
goals, policies, quantified objectives, financial resources, and scheduled programs for the 
preservation, improvement, and development of such housing. The housing element does 
not modify land uses, building heights, or densities or amends building codes. The 
policies provide a to guide future decisions on housing preservation, protection, and 
production and reflects the community’s vision of equity and inclusion in housing related 
topics. During a noticed public hearing on August 9, 2022, the City of Isleton Planning 
Commission recommended approval of this project for adoption by the City Council.   
 
The Housing Element document may be reviewed at the City’s Website: 
 
https://cityofisleton.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Isleton_Housing-Element_Policy-
Doc_HCD-Cert-Redline.pdf 
 
Copies of the document can also be reviewed at, or purchased from the City at City Hall 
during normal business hours, at 101 Second St., Isleton, CA. 
 
All interested persons are invited to present testimony on the matter at the meeting, 
and/or submit written comments prior to the meeting. Submit any written comments to 
the Deputy City Clerk, City of Isleton, 101 Second St., Isleton, CA 95641 or by e-mail at 
yvonne.zepeda@cityofisleton.com. Copies of the staff report and project descriptions are 
available for review at City Hall. 
 
If you require special accommodations in order for you to attend or participate in this 
public meeting process, please contact the Deputy City Clerk at (916) 777-7770 or by e-
mail at yvonne.zepeda@cityofisleton.com well in advance of the public hearing so that 
we may make every reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
 
POSTED: September 2, 2022  
By:     Yvonne Zepeda 
  Deputy City Clerk 
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